
190 Ottley Drive N.E., Suite H  Atlanta, GA 30324  (404) 351-8175 

DELIVERED VIA EMAIL 
 
September 29, 2021 
 
Mr. William F. Stephens, Director 
Division of Public Utility Regulation 
Virginia State Corporation Commission 
1200 E. Main Street, 4th Floor 
Richmond, VA 23218 
 
RE: Notice of Intent to Construct an Electric Generating Facility with Rated Capacity of 5 MW or Less 
 
Dear Mr. Stephens: 
 
Pursuant to Virginia Administrative Code 20VAC5-302-10, which states that persons desiring to construct 
electric generating facilities with rated capacities of 5 MW or less shall “submit a letter to the Director of 
the Division of Energy Regulation stating the location, size and fuel type of the facility,” please accept this 
letter as SolAmerica Energy’s notice of intent to construct a 4.875 MW solar PV electric generating facility 
in Amherst, Virginia.  
 
The latitude and longitude of the facility is as follows: 37°33'13.6"N 79°01'03.0"W 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Tony Yonnone via phone at 612-749-1071 or email 
at tyonnone@solamericaenergy.com. 
 
Very respectfully, 
 
 
Anthony M. Yonnone 
VP, Development & Engineering 
SolAmerica Energy 
 
 


